~ July 29/30, 2023

BEING CHANGED BY GOD,
TO REACH ALL PEOPLE.



https://thegrove.cc/connect
https://thegrove.cc/prayer
https://thegrove.cc/give

SERVICE CHANGES

COMING SOON

We're growing! As we do, we'll be
making some changes to ensure we
can reach everyone God is bringing to
The Grove.

Beginning August 19 & 20:

e Sunday services will returnto 9 &
10:45 AM. We hope that this later
start time will encourage some of you
to attend the earlier service.

e We'll be adding a second meeting
time for our Jr. High & High School
Ministries on Saturdays at 4 PM.

On Saturday, August 19, attendees of
the 4 PM service will enjoy a free dinner
of Chick-fil-A or TK Burgers! We invite
you to make Saturday at The Grove
your new home service time.



We're excited to show our love
to the community this week!
Pick a project, wear your red

shirt, and help us be the hands

and feet of Jesus.

CLICK HERE

to join a project


https://thegrove.cc/serveweek

WEDNESDAY

AT THE GROVE

Be a part of our midweek
programming: Wednesday at The
Grove beginning August 23.

Men’s and Women'’s Bible studies meet
in the morning. In the evening for Grove
Family Night we have something for
everyone: Early Childhood (infant-kinder),
Kids (grades 1-4), Preteen (grades 5-6),
Jr. High, High School, Men’s, Women’s,
Spanish, and Deaf Bible Studies.

Visit thegrove.cc/wednesday for details to
get connected with each ministry.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE



https://thegrove.cc/wednesday

WORSHIP ARTS &
PRODUCTION TEAM

INTEREST
MEETING

Are you interested in serving with the
Worship & Production teams at The Grove?

Join us on Sunday, August 20 at 12:15 PM
in the Worship Arts Green Room for an
Interest meeting.

There are many ways to serve in Worship
Arts, including worship team, choir,
cameras, media, audio, and lighting! We
would love to meet you and share more
information on getting involved!

If you have any questions, please email
Niki at nboaman@thegrove.cc.



NEW MEMBERS

If you are interested in making The Grove
your home church, this iIs your next step.
At the New Members Class, you'll
discover the things God is doing in and
through this church and how you can be
involved. Our next class will be held on
Wednesday, August 30 at 6:30 PM in the
Baptismal Courtyard.

Before attending the class, please

visit thegrove.cc/newmembers for
prerequisite information.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

CLICK HERE

for prerequisite information



https://thegrove.cc/register
https://thegrove.cc/newmembers

TRUSTING GOD

Psalm 27

DAMON HORTON

Associate Teaching Pastor

Main Point: Our trust in God is built

during conflict, calamity, and time

in the crucible.
. Confidence in Conflict (v. 1-3)
l. Comfortin Calamity (v. 4-6)

Il. Closeness in the Crucible (v. 7-14)





